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What we are doing and why 

Starting as early as Sunday, October 12, 2025 the City of Toronto and TTC will be renewing the 

streetcar tracks at the intersection of College Street and McCaul Street, requiring a temporary full 

road closure. 

 

As a result of these infrastructure upgrades,  Carlton streetcars will be diverting around 

the area as early as Sunday, October 12. 

 

TTC overhead upgrades 

From mid-October until the end of the year, TTC will also use this opportunity to upgrade the 

overhead infrastructure in the area. Crews will work on College Street from Spadina Avenue to 

Bay Street, on McCaul Street from Queen Street to College Street, and at the intersection of 

College Street and McCaul Street. 

 

Rail delivery and storage 

During the first week of work, the TTC plans to deliver new streetcar rails on flatbed trailers and 

store them at or near the work zone. As new rail installation progresses, the flatbed trailers will be 

removed from site. 

 
Approximate rail panel locations 

Streetcar Track Renewal at College and McCaul 
Transit diversions due to construction 
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Transit Notice 
 

TTC service – starting as early as Sunday, October 12, 2025 

 Carlton streetcars are scheduled to divert via Spadina Avenue, Dundas Street and Bay 
Street to regular routing. 
 
Regular streetcar service is expected to resume once all work is completed. 
 

 

Thank you for your patience as we improve Toronto’s transit infrastructure. 

 

 

For further information 

Scan the QR code or visit ttc.ca/CollegeStreet or contact: 

Justin Valmores, Senior Community Liaison Officer, 437-232-1548, 

CollegeStreetTrackRenewal@ttc.ca 
 

https://www.ttc.ca/collegestreet
mailto:CollegeStreetTrackRenewal@ttc.ca

